
From: David Claster - Joe Rizza Ford Lincoln
To: Joel Van Essen; dmcmillan@rizzacars.com; imohammed@rizzacars.com
Subject: RE: Contract for 2022
Date: Monday, October 4, 2021 2:02:27 PM
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Joel,
 
Spoke with Dan McMillan about contract for next 12 months. Only changes are labor rate per hour of $135 increase to $141 per hour labor hour.
 
And labor for brake jobs increased by $20 per axle.
 
 
These prices reflect the result of the current union contract increases in August.
 
All other prices remain the same…including 20% off parts and labor services
 
Sorry for the delay
 
 
Regards,
 
 
David Claster, Service Director
Joe Rizza Ford Lincoln
8100 W. 159th St
Orland Park, IL 60462
Direct# 708-364-2268
dclaster@rizzacars.com
 

From: Joel Van Essen [mailto:jvanessen@orlandpark.org] 
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 4:20 PM
To: Ike Mohammed - Joe Rizza Ford Lincoln
Subject: Contract for 2022
 
Ike,
Can you run this up the Rizza chain and ask if there are any changes we should know about if we were to do a follow on contract in 2022?
I attached last year’s contract.
 
We will have to take this to the Board for approval.
 
Joel
 
Joel Van Essen | Public Works Director
Village of Orland Park
15655 Ravinia Avenue | Orland Park, Illinois 60462
Ph. 708.403.6350 | jvanessen@orlandpark.org
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DISCLAIMER: This electronic message and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed and may contain information that is proprietary,
confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law, including protected health information (PHI) and internal deliberative staff communication. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any viewing, copying, disclosure or distribution of the information may be subject to legal restriction or sanction and is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify
the sender by return electronic message or telephone, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments.

WARNING: Although the Village of Orland Park has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, emails can be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or
contain viruses and therefore the Village cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.
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